
 

 
 

20 October 2023 
 
 

 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Disneyland Paris Mathematics Study Experience Residential Trip  
 
I am writing to remind you that the full balance for the trip to Disneyland Paris next 
year, is due to be paid by Wednesday 15 November 2023, via Parentpay.  Failure to 
meet this deadline could result in your son/daughter losing their place on the trip.  If 
there are any issues with this please let me know as soon as possible, as all monies 
paid are non-refundable if a replacement student does not take the place. 
 
I will be organising a meeting towards the end of next half term, before the Christmas 
break, to go through the details of the trip once I have a confirmed the itinerary. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the trip in the meantime, please do not hesitate to 
contact me via email at droberts@st-martins.essex.sch.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr D Roberts 
Trip Leader 
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